We’re so excited that you’re going to participate in the West Haven Days Quilt Show
 It’s going to be so much fun to see what you’ve done or have in your collection.

 Non-residents are welcomed to participate! 

Any size or types of quilt (or quilts) are welcomed.

 We request that you display your quilt no more than one time at our quilt show.
 In other words, please display a different quilt (or quilts) each year.

 You may display a maximum of 2 quilts per show. 

Provide a brief description of your quilt (or quilts) when you register, so we can have cards made and ready to be attached to your quilt. You may include your motivation for making the quilt, block or pattern name; and anything you think would be of interest to the viewers.
 This also helps us know how many quilts to prepare for. 
We are keeping a photo journal of the quilts as well. If you would like yours included, please email a photo of your quilt as well.

 The Show will be at the West Haven Country Park
2825 W. 3300 S., West Haven 
Quilt Drop off will be Friday June 23rd between 2 pm – 3 pm at the park
 Pick up time will be Saturday June 24 th after the show, 5:15 pm – 5:45 pm at the park 

If these times don’t work for you contact Mary Jo at 801-668-1377 or westhavenquilts@gmail.com to make other arrangements

 The Show hours will be Friday June 22nd 5pm – 8 pm & Saturday June 23rd 9 am – 5 pm 

Again this year they have reserved a larger tent for us. We are excited to have plenty of room and are hoping for lots of participants, so be sure to invite and encourage your friends to participate. Mary Jo and her husband will be staying the night to keep watch over all the quilts.

Also this year we are adding a Trading Table. If you have quilting items ie books, rulers, patterns, fabrics, threads etc., that you are no longer in need of. You can bring them to the trading table and trade for something someone else has left ( 1 for 1).
                                 Should be Fun !!     So clean out your Stash.

 If you have any questions please email us at: westhavenquilts@gmail.com
 We’re looking forward to seeing you! 
Thanks for your participation Mary Jo Stringham, Debbie Burrows, Susan Green & Yvonne Berger
 P.S. As always we need your help.!
We are in need of docents 3-4 people are needed there at all times during the show. Please sign up when you register your quilts at www.westhavendays.com
